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To Whom it may Concern 

I am writing to express my gratitude regarding the Climate Bill ( net zero reduction 

S) 2023. Obviously this is required for Australian s safety re carbon emissions and the resulting 
impacts of climate change. 

 

I would like this bill to be extended to include no more newly funded coal stations with a 
massive investment in renewables. Coal stations and a reduction in carbon emissions do not 
corralate Currently the number of proposed coal stations need to be drastically reduced to 
find a safe way forward for us a Pacific national and the world to meet current world targets. 

 

Thank you, 

PENNY COOKE 


